NOTICE TO BIDDERS

The City of Lexington is accepting sealed bids on a 1997 Peterbuilt dump truck until June 9, 2020, at 4:00 p.m. Sealed bids should be submitted to Lexington City Hall, located at 604 Wheatley in Lexington. The bids should include your name, address, phone number amount of bid and a statement indicating your desire to purchase the motor vehicle in question. The truck can be viewed in person by calling 979-773-2221. This vehicle is sold as is without any warranty express or implied. Bids will be opened at our regular Council Meeting which is held June 10, 2020 at 6:00 at City Hall, 604 Wheatley St. For questions, please call 979-773-2221.